Mr. Daniel F. Ford, Executive Director
Union of Concerned Scientists

1208 Masecachusetts /lvenue

Cambridge, MNassachusetts 02138

Dear Mr. Ford:

This refers to my letter of January 11, 1976, relative to informing you
of the re ULfS of our IAVCF'i ation that was performed relating to the
' 4 -~ 3

lesues 1o a 1l mber 12 175 letter from Ms. Suszanne Weber of Fcology
Action of ij~~o, New York.

The enclosed information is a matter of public record snd concludes the
{nvestigation of these issues. As stated in our letter of April 29, 1976,

to the liiapara liohawk Power Corporaticn, the corrective actions -111 be
examined during one of our subsequent inspections.

We hope that our actiors have been responsive to your inquiry.

Eincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Director

Eaclosures:

1. Letter to Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
dated March 22, 1976.
Investication Report No. 50-220/76-01.
Letter frca lisgara Mohawk Power Corporation
dated April Jy 4 TR
Letter to Nizeara Mohawk Power Corporation
dated ‘111 2%, 1976.
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